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Garcia, Daniela

From: Marc Esser <marc@negawattconsult.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 12:40 PM
To: Garcia, Daniela
Cc: Bo White
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  tub spout docket comments draft
Attachments: SoCalGas Comments Docket 17-AAER-09-a.docx

Please see attached 
 
paragraphs 2 and 3 are verbatim from one of our comment letters to the DOE...  
I wanted to get something out there for circulation asap, so some sentences may need small refinements, and 
some terms may need discussion. For example, is "overall beneficial" acceptable? You'll see, near the end.  
 
Let me know what you you think. 
 
 
--  
Marc Esser 
NegaWatt Consulting, Inc. 
(619) 309-4191 
www.negawattconsult.com 
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